
 
Join us for the most 
anticipated Sunday 

in September at 
Cherry Hill’s  

Trinity Presbyterian 
Church! 
──── 

 
Your opportunity to 

welcome back 
friends from the 

summer and sign 
up for your favorite 

Trinity activity! 
──── 

 
We are sweetening 

the deal with  
yummy cupcakes, 

including the  
famous  

Cupcakes by Ruth  
──── 

 
Soft pretzels and 

Mr. Softee  
ice cream truck! 

 

Sunday, September 15th 
(immediately following 9:30 am service in Fellowship Hall) 

 

Trinity Presbyterian Church 
299 Route 70, Cherry Hill, NJ 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

Join us for a special Sunday as we welcome back friends 

from the summer and encourage new friends to be part 

of the Trinity family. It’s your chance to give back and 

enrich your life by signing up for your favorite activity 

or talent whether it be choir, band, bible study, Men 

and Women’s Circles, etc.  Whatever your gift or  

interest, you will be glad you shared.  Festivities  

immediately after the 9:30 am church service.  

 
Please sign-up to bring cupcakes in Fellowship Hall,  

starting August 25th.  


